
 

IMPORTANT MEMORANDUM 
 
DATE:  September 7, 2023      
 
TO:  High Meadow Cooperative #1 Shareholders/Residents 
 
FROM: Jenna Guiliano, Property Manager  

  
RE:                Cutting Through Bushes     
 
It has come to management’s attention that residents have been seen cutting through 
the bushes throughout the property and specifically, on the north side of parking lot D, 
between Geneva Rd and S Highland Avenue. This has caused damage to several bushes 
that were planted there. Garbage has also been found on the lawn area. 
 
We are working on replacing the bushes in the area and are asking anyone who may be 
cutting through bushes throughout the property to please stop and use the walkways.  
 
Below are 2 pictures of one area in Lot D for example.  
 
Thank you for your immediate attention to this matter and your anticipated cooperation 
in helping to keep High Meadow a wonderful place to live and enjoy. 

  

 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1?ui=2&ik=886e060f26&attid=0.3&permmsgid=msg-f:1774568568601835231&th=18a088b60915f6df&view=fimg&fur=ip&sz=s0-l75-ft&attbid=ANGjdJ_lB1nsHQvF9zFniWlItPIkkqG--8Dd-qPJIKOAQxnDs4U5QnQdbmMLF2fHUy1_Wl9lMt_Q2pXuihGp2MoL_jq0JM9S8xkna09X45AXlELOqdkaFF9Hc3jaRyA&disp=emb&realattid=18a05254da4457b61bf3

